
From: Cooke, Michelle
Sent: 4/2/2012 10:15:15 AM

Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1); 
Halligan, Julie (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Pipe cut-outs and testing report - PG&E

Thanks Jane.

Michelle

From: Yura, Jane [mailto:JKY1@pge.com]
Sent: Saturday, March 31, 2012 10:23 AM
To: Cooke, Michelle; Halligan, Julie
Subject: Pipe cut-outs and testing report - PG&E

Michelle, Julie from our meeting last week Friday (3/23) — I reviewed the report that we will be 
providing you on a regular basis, including test results, for pipe cutouts from our hydro tests, 
as well as cutouts for cause. I asked the team to provide additional details this morning, and 
hope to have the report to you by this Wednesday.

Thanks for your patience on this report - we have now established a process to provide this 
information to you on an ongoing basis.

Jane
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